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Water Resources Development and Management Plan 2024 Update 

Water Supply-Demand Imbalance Subgroup 
Tahoe Basin Meeting 

August 29, 2024: 10:00 – 10:30 via MS Teams w Adian Combes, STPUD 
August 29, 2024: 4:00 – 4:15 via call with Matt Homolka, TCPUD  

Yung-Hsin Sun, Sunzi Consulting 

Summary:  

These are follow-up discussions to verify if it is prudent to add another higher 
demand estimate in the WRDMP chart to accommodate changed conditions after KJ 
study that was concluded in 2020. Yung-Hsin raised the question after his review of KJ 
study. Matt provided an email response on 8/28 with no objection to adding 
additional information in the WRDMP to better bracket the range of demands before 
additional refined studies can be conducted. TCPUD is expected to have further 
review of the KJ study. STPUD is engaging a master plan effort to reassess its 
projected demands, supply options, and facility plan. All agreed that is prudent to 
add another donut chart showing the estimate based on historical trends with more 
changed conditions.  

 


